TONEY ANAYA

STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

POST OFFICE BOX 1980
Fe b]"U aY‘_y 7 ’ ] 983 HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88240

(505) 333-6161

Lonnie J. Buck
2021 North McKinley
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

SUBJECT: Monco SWD #2-M Sec. 25, T25S, R36E (R-6799)

Dear Mr. Buck:

Our January 13, 1983, letter to you stated that your authority to

dispose of produced water into your Monco SWD #2-M in Section 25,

T25S, R36E, would cease to be valid unless the violations outlined
in that letter had been corrected by February 1, 1983.

The well was rechecked February 2, 1983, and none of the violations
have been corrected. You are therefore requested to cease disposal
into the above-captioned well immediately.

The violations will have to be corrected and you will need our
approval before the well can again be used for disposal purposes.

As of this date, we are turning this matter over to our legal
department for action.

Very truly yours,

Supervisor, District I

JS/ED

cc: Perry Pearce - 0OCD General Counsel
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